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REOPENING OFFICE ANNOUNCEMENT IN RESPONSE TO COVID-19  

  

We hope this letter finds you and your teams in good health. Our communities have been through a 

lot over the last few months, and all of us are looking forward to resuming our normal habits and 

routines. While many things have changed, one thing has remained the same: our team’s commitment 

to your patients’ safety. We wanted to inform you of the temporary protocols we plan to engage so 

as to manage our Orthodontic Service safely across the coming months. 

  

During this time, we have implemented additional safety precautions to help protect our patients, 

their families and staff. These in line with the recently published Return to Work Guidelines produced 

by the FGDP and BDA. 

  

Throughout our lockdown we have remained in touch with all patients and we have engaged in Zoom 

consults with very many. We have found the ‘virtual’ experience lends itself well to certain 

Orthodontic applications and we will be offering some of these services moving forward for the 

convenience of your patients.  

 

Thank you for your support and referrals.  We value your trust and loyalty and look forward to 

welcoming back your patients now that restrictions are lifting. 

 

 


